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Dear Parents and Carers, 
We have some exciting news! 
Every year, in order to show case our writing, the whole school studies the 
same text and creates a piece of writing based on this text. This is usually 
near the end of term, and is intended to be the children’s final piece of 
writing for their next teacher to see. 
 
This year, we are doing something a bit different. Every child across the 
school is going to apply for their Blue Peter Book Badge. 
 
This will involve your child in learning about how to review texts and create 
a book review for their favourite book. 
 
As parents and carers, you don’t need to do anything except help your child select their favourite book, bring it into 
school, complete the parental permission form and return this to school. We will be writing the reviews with your 
children at school and sending the appropriate forms off from school. 
 
The competition is for children aged between 5-15 yrs.  IF YOUR CHILD IS UNDER THE AGE OF FIVE (e.g. in 
Reception), we will keep their reviews until the beginning of year one, and send them off in September. 
 
The class teachers may approach the review in one or both of the following ways: 
1. Support the children in reviewing their own text; 
2. Support the children in reviewing texts studied in school. 

 
So- thank you for your continued support in your child’s reading and writing journey! 

Please return the permission form to school by Friday 7th June. 
Kind regards, 

Ms. Miller 
Reading Subject Lead. 
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